
     

SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET  

28/4/21 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Every year, our year 5 children visit Paulton’s Park to support their science learning. Due to the lockdown during 
the summer term last year this trip could not go ahead as planned.  

Visiting Paulton’s Park is an experience our children always look forward to and enjoy and we did not want our 
year 6s to miss out on this memory of SJS.  

Trip Name Paultons Park  
 

Trip Organiser Mrs Davie 
 

Trip Date Thursday 24th June 21 
 

Departure Time 9.30am 
 

Lunch Packed lunch required 
 

Additional Requirements Late collection - please pick children up from the school 
playground at 5.00pm or send an email to the school office if 
your child has permission to walk home alone at this time.  
 
Clothing - Please send your child in appropriate clothing and 
footwear for the weather and please wear a school jumper or 
hoodie.  

 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known allergies. 
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and 
complete a medical form. 

 

A voluntary contribution of £16 is now due for this trip; please make your payment by cash/cheque to the 
school office or via the My Child at School App.  If you are unable or unwilling to make a voluntary contribution, 
please speak to your child’s class teacher in confidence. 

Season ticket holders – If your child holds a season ticket for Paultons Park, please inform us and send 
to the school office 2 days before the visit. Any season ticket holders that provide their cards will only 
need to pay the travel cost of £5.20. 

If you would like to withdraw your child from the Paultons Park trip, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 
class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Davie 

Year 6 leader 

 


